
The City of Tempe has negotiated with a 

vetted, locally-based company to provide 

painting services for the exteriors of your 

home at competitive prices. As part of this 

contract, Tempe residents may receive a 

free consultation and cost estimate for the 

work being considered. 

Rates may vary depending on the size of the  

home, the number of windows, and the current 

paint condition. The negotiated rates are generally 

much lower due to the quantity of projects 

included in the program. The city’s procurement 

process ensures that the contractor is licensed, 

insured and bonded. 

Residential Home
Painting Program

KEEP 
IN CODE



Bullseye Painting Company

602-290-9682

Visit tempe.gov/code for more 
information on other City of Tempe 

programs, including landscaping 
maintenance and decomposed granite 

installation services. 

Note – The participating paint company is not employed by, or providing 
services on behalf of, the City of Tempe. This company is an independent 
contractor that has agreed to perform services related to the preparation 
and painting of the exterior of residential homes for Tempe residents at a 
negotiated rate. Residents wanting to take advantage of this opportunity 
must contact the painting company directly. The City of Tempe is not 
party to any contract between the resident and the participating 
painting company. The City of Tempe does not guarantee the work of 
the company in any manner. Any billing or service related questions or 
concerns are to be addressed with the painting company directly, not 
the City of Tempe. 
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